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Nobody gets a day off to vote, much less paid! Taking time out of a working person's 

day is exactly what should not happen! Voting should be easier for everyone to 

engage if they are interested. We should not be making it more difficult. This should 

be obvious and the fact that this bill is being proposed, whoever is in support of this 

should be embarrassed of themselves. Get a grip. Voting should be easier not 

harder. Thanks for taking time away from my day to have to submit feedback on a 

ridiculous proposal. 


